From: sandy Greenbero NS

Sent: October 31, 2021 11:23 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Ce Gary Burrill

Subject: Environmental Goals and Climate Change Reduction Act

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piece
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Every effort made by the Nova Scotia government to protect our
natural environment is appreciated. Please make sure that Owl's
Head Provincial Park is given formal protected status and not sold
for development.

Thank you,
Sandy Greenber






